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In memory of Michael P. Anderson		
Harold L. "Mitch" Mitchell, USAF (Ret) 		
and Kelly Mitchell

In memory of Donald D. Archer		
Dave and Wendy Welch

In memory of Walter A. Babinski	
Gregory Babinski	

In memory of Warren E. Beecroft		
Kelli Drouet	

In memory of John l. Beaudreaux, Jr.		
Paula Clark

In memory of Michael S. Bixel	
Patricia and Wendell Frost	

In memory of Stan Brewer		
Marialee Brewer

In memory of Victor N. Cabas		
Paula Clark

In memory of Phelon H. Cole		
Jay Stern	

In memory of Don Davis			 
James and Patricia Davis

In memory of James A. Duensing		
Jay Stern	

In memory of C. Donald Filer		
Bruce R. McCaw Family Foundation

In memory of Frank L. Gailer, Jr.		
Paula Clark

In memory of Hisako T. Guest		
Frank Scholz

In memory of Ben W. Hall			 
Dana Dilgard

In memory of Roy E. Haviland		
Jay Stern	

Paul G. Allen
Sarah Barbour
Stuart D. Barker, Jr.
James E. Bauman
David S. Belvin
Kent R. Bishop
Sarah C. Black
John L. Boudreaux, Jr.
Kathryn Bowman
Malcolm L. Campbell
Dave M. Carver

Georgia Caviezel
Donald G. Chaney
Shirley I. Conrad
Donald J. Covey
Geary A. Cutting
Ayleen A. Erickson
Virgil Fassio
Ronald W. Floyd
Maxine Fogelman
Frank L. Gailer
Myrtle V. Groom

Donald C. Hawley
Edward Heineman, Jr.
John W. Hensey
Sandra L. Hertz
John R. Hiltenbrand
Donald A. Houck, Sr.
Nancy A. Irion
Dennis L. Jeppesen
Earl D. Keller
Juanita M. Lavallee
Frank D. Leathley

Tove L. Lund
Betty Meaders-Lynch
Elizabeth Menzel
John T. Moon
Teo J. Morellato
M. J. Moughtin
Ivar W. Nelson
Richard T. Nishioka
Eugene M. Parsons
Frank C. Radford
Robert R. Sansing

Lawrence H. Shaw
Walter J. Shields
William Stavig
Jennifer Walls
Ellen M. Winters
Arnold O. Wolf
Harold Zebert
John A. Zink

In Memoriam

Tribute Gifts

In memory of Sandra (Sandy) E. Higgins	
David and Catherine Colby			 
Marc Manzo

In memory of Sidney L. Hutchison		
Judith Hutchison

In memory of Dennis L. Jeppesen		
Mary Miller			 
George and Babs Reich			 
Suzanne Spano

In memory of Mary-Jane Krie		
Harold Krie

In memory of Barbara A. Lindamood		
Doug and Heather Buchanan

In memory of George C. Martin		
Edith Martin Shreeve

In memory of Alan D. Mason		
Terry and Marsha Mason

In memory of Jean Mauser			 
James Mauser

In memory of Terrence (Terry) M. McCosh	
Theresa Mitchell

In memory of Eugene J. Monahan		
Virginia Monahan	

In memory of Theodore (Dale) Moors		
Jeanne Larson			 
Lorraine M. and Don Veach

In memory of Paul S. Ostrander	
Donald Ries

In memory of Eugene M. Parsons		
Ruth Carlson				  
Linnea Osborne	

In memory of Raymond P. Pennock, Sr.	
John Purvis and Nancy Wright

In memory of Nathaniel S. Penrose, Jr.	
Poo Penrose

In memory of Anton (Tony) B. Schmelzer	
Joel and Marilyn Nemerever

In honor of Katy Ahrens			 
Anne Melton

In honor of John G. Bowen			 
R. Graham Daniell Family

In honor of Tom Cathcart			 
Steven Pennington

In honor of Iris Cummings Critchell	
Loveday Conquest and Fred Kleinschmidt

In honor of Patrick DeRoberts		
Ted and Donna Steudel

In honor of Paul R. Harvey			 
Margi A. Harvey

In honor of Clay Lacy			 
Chuck and Maggie Kluenker

In honor of Peter M. Morton		
John Purvis and Nancy Wright

In honor of Veterans			 
Gary Wright

In honor of David C. Wellman		
Buck and Sofie Dissel	

In memory of Yori Tsunoda			 
Charlie and Kathleen Moles

In memory of John J. Wagner		
Doris Wagner

In memory of Ridley C. Wilson		
Paula Clark				  
Jim and Linda Gough		
Richard Paynton

In memory of John A. Zink			 
Paula Clark

HERE AT THE MUSEUM OF FLIGHT, we like 
to plan ahead. Our team is always thinking 
about the next big exhibit to unveil, the next 
school year’s educational opportunities or 
what the aerospace community will look 
like in five years. By planning ahead, we can 
ensure that our programs continue to grow 
and engage our visitors into the foreseeable 
future. The Museum’s Frequent Flyers 
program allows donors to set up an automatic 
monthly gift that we can plan around, like 
adding more Aerospace Camp Experience 
sessions for students during their spring 
break or doubling our Western Aerospace 
Scholars enrollment to serve both high school 
sophomores and juniors.

Ron Limes, a trustee on the Museum’s 
Board of Directors and chair of the Michael P. 
Anderson Memorial Aerospace Program, spoke 
at the October A.M. Flight Breakfast about 
how sustainable funding benefits everyone 
who walks through our doors: “Our mission 
is to expose underserved children to STEM 
activities with an aviation emphasis. And these 
activities come at a cost. But all the programs 
here at the Museum never pass that cost on to 
the students and their families. Often that’s the 
barrier between desire and achievement, and 
we aim to break down that barrier.”

The Museum’s educational impact has 
been steadily growing for the past several 
years, both in Washington and around the 
world, and we don’t plan on slowing down 
anytime soon. “What better investment than 
in the future of our region and our nation?” 
asked Ron Limes during the A.M. Flight 
Breakfast. “It excites me to think how many 
dreams we can launch and support, and your 
giving can and will make a difference in the 
life of a young man or young woman.”

The Museum strives to provide as many 
opportunities as possible to future engineers, 
pilots and computer programmers, and being 
able to depend on funding year after year 
plays a big part of it. The Frequent Flyer giving 
program is a convenient way to support the 
Museum and our plans to exponentially grow 
our education programs. 

You choose a monthly donation amount that 
fits your budget. Once the automatic donation is 
set up, you can be confident that your monthly 
support will add to making a big difference at 
The Museum of Flight! Plus, Frequent Flyers get 
benefits like a subscription to our Aloft member 
magazine, invitations to exclusive events and 
recognition for their generosity.

When we think of frequent flyers at the 
airport, we imagine someone who is efficient, 
prepared and has mastered the art of flying. 
At the Museum, Frequent Flyers are donors 
who have mastered the art of philanthropy. We 
invite you to join them and be part of the future 
of aerospace. Investing in the Museum will 
help us prepare the diverse STEM workforce of 
the future to explore the world around them, 
continue to preserve and restore iconic aircraft, 
and make sharing the stories and wonder of 
aerospace easier than ever before.

To learn more about the Frequent Flyer 
program, visit museumofflight.org/Giving/
Frequent-Flyer.

Investing
in the Future
BY: LOUISA GAYLORD, DEVELOPMENT COMMUNICATIONS COORDINATOR

Ron limes speaks at the annual A.M. Flight Breakfast that was held in October../JACQIE CALLAHAN
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In Memory

In Honor

POWER OF GIVING

Artifact: B-17F Flying Fortress
Film: Memphis Belle (1989), The Thousand 
Plane Raid (1969), Tora! Tora! Tora! (1970)
Role: Played the role of C-Cup in Memphis 
Belle, used to portray other planes in the 
films, and numerous interior scenes as well.
On Display: Aviation Pavilion
Details: The Museum's B-17F was built in 
1943 and was also featured in an episode of 
Mysteries at the Museum. It is nicknamed the 
Boeing Bee.

ARTIFACT IN FILM

Credit:  The Museum of Flig
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